

AIRLINE CENTRAL LODGE 2323 I.A.M.A.W.

Administrative Offices January 21, 2011

Brother Len Pearson

It is with regret that the Union must inform the Membership of the passing of Brother Len Pearson, a retired IAMAW Toronto Station Attendant. Brother Pearson will be missed.

Brother Pearson passed away on January 18, 2011.

In keeping with Brother Pearson's wishes there will no formal visitation or funeral. Condolences to Brother Pearson's family may be sent c/o 2580 Drew Road Suite 202 Mississauga ON L4T 3M5, and we will forward them on. Donations in his memory can be sent to Halton Peel Epilepsy, information is available at: www.epilepsyhaltonpeel.org

In Solidarity/

Lou Pagrach

President